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The 75th Anniversary of the ECHR and administrative court judges 

Warsaw, 1-2  October 2025 

 

ORGANISATIONAL ISSUES 

We are very pleased that you will honour us with your presence at the conference to mark the 

75th anniversary of the opening for signature of the European Convention on Human Rights which 

will be held from 1 to 2 October 2025 in Warsaw. 

Please find below necessary information to help you organise your trip to Warsaw. 

1. Hotel 

We recommend the Sofitel Warsaw Victoria Hotel since we have an agreement with them 

regarding pricing. We are currently waiting for the hotel to prepare a special reservation link. We 

will send it to you via email as soon as we receive it.  

Please note that the 19th International Fryderyk Chopin Piano Competition in Warsaw will start 

on 2 October 2025. This may cause some difficulties with the best hotel accommodation in the city 

centre. We strongly recommend that you make your reservations well in advance. 

2. Programme 

The final version of the programme of the conference will be send to you as soon as we receive 

answers to the questionnaire and allocate speakers to the panels. These panels are as follows: 

1) The Convention as a tool for judicial review by an administrative court judge; 2) The 

enforcement of a ECtHR judgement by a national judge and 3) The scope and limits of the margin 

of appreciation exercised by administrative court judges. 

At this moment we can confirm that the day before, on 1 October, there will be a welcome dinner, 

while on the day of the conference, on 2 October we will be honoured to host you at the gala 

dinner. Please take this information into account while planning your trip. 

We will be glad to answer any questions you may have. You are welcome to contact us at any time 

at the email address created for the event: Conf.Warsaw.Oct2025@nsa.gov.pl. 

Other organisational details will be sent in the next email, in June. 
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